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7th Grade Science Teacher
Immokalee Middle School
401 N. 9th Street
Immokalee, FL 34142
granta@collierschools.com
239-377-2772
February 6, 2025
To whom It May Concern:
I wanted to take a moment to express my heartfelt thanks for your generous donation that provided Shrinky Dinks for my classroom and those of three other science teachers. The opportunity to create detailed, three-dimensional cell models brought the study of cell biology to life in a way that was both educational and exciting for my students.
The hands-on nature of this project allowed them to visualize and understand the structure and function of cell organelles in a creative, memorable way. The students especially loved watching the Shrinky Dinks shrink, which added an element of fun to the learning process.
Your support has made a real difference in our classroom. We truly appreciate your generosity and the opportunity it gave us to engage students in such a meaningful, interactive way. Thank you again for making this experience possible!
Sincerely,
Amie Grant
7th Grade Science Teacher
Immokalee Middle School

